
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 570—FEBRUARY 7, 2011 
 

TO:  Members of the Bureau 
 
FROM: Tad Cleveland 
 
RE:  Wisconsin Workers Compensation Insurance Pool (WWCIP) 
   Request for Proposal (RFP) Letter of Intent Reminder 
 
As outlined in General Circular Letter 568 dated January 12, 2011, the deadline to 
submit a Letter of Intent to request RFP information is February 15, 2011.  RFPs 
will only be accepted from carriers who have submitted a Letter of Intent by this 
deadline. 
 

All correspondence, requests for information, etc. should be directed to 
Tad Cleveland, tad.cleveland@wcrb.org, 262-796-4586.   
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